
Ngā Poutama Oranga Hinengaro: Quality in Context is a 
new national survey to help improve the quality of  
mental health and addiction services. 
By taking part in the anonymous 10-minute survey, you can help the sector 
learn what is working well, and where improvements can be made. 
In recognition of your time, you will be able to enter 
a draw for one of three team morning tea shouts!* 

Please help us with this important piece of work, 
and encourage your colleagues to take part.

*Your entry into the draw will be stored separately from your
responses to the survey questions, which will be anonymous.

Mental health and addiction 
staff have your say

Q&As:

Is this survey for me?

This survey is for everyone who works 
in mental health and addiction services, 
including support workers, consumer 
advisors, house officers, psychiatrists, 
administrators etc. 

How can I participate?

The survey is live for the month of August. 
It will be emailed to all MHA staff in DHBs, 
NGOs and PHOs early this month. 

You can also access the survey at 
www.qualityincontext.nz

How will the results be used? 

The survey findings will be shared with the 
sector, and used to design quality improvement 
initiatives that make a difference for tāngata 
whaiora/consumers and staff.

Results will be combined so individuals, and 
organisations with a small number of staff, are 
not identifiable.

If you have any questions or have not 
received your email

Contact Michelle Irving:  
michelle@mobiusresearch.co.nz / 
0800 662 487.

Please also contact Michelle if 
you would prefer to answer the 
survey by telephone or on paper.

www.qualityincontext.nz

